
 

 

On 07/08/14, members of the Tarpon Springs Police Department Detective Division 
obtained a search warrant for the residence at 1310 Belcher Dr. in reference to the 
homicide of Dr. Steven Schwartz that occurred on 05/28/14.  The search warrant was 
to retrieve an exterior door and frame for evidentiary purposes.  In conjunction with the 
Pinellas County Sheriff’s Office Forensic Unit, the door and frame were removed from 
the residence and retrieved by members of the TSPD. 
 
Detectives continue to actively follow-up investigative leads in this case. 
 
Anyone with information pertaining to this investigation is asked to contact Detective 
John Diebel at (727) 938-2849. 
 
NFI at this time. 
 

 

 

Respectfully, 

 

Captain Jeffrey P. Young 

 

 

 


